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November 17, 2014

Some homes within the Neenah City limits may have elevated lead levels in their
drinking water. Lead can pose a significant risk to your health. Enclosed are copies of a
brochure, which provides general information on lead in drinking water.

The United States Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) and the Wisconsin
Department of Natural Resources (DNR) have requested that the Neenah Water Utility
provide these brochures to all public and private schools, the local school board, the
local Head Start and WIC Programs, local hospitals and clinics, pediatricians, family
planning clinics, and local welfare agencies.

The brochures are to be distributed to families that may drink or cook with Neenah
water. Most families within the City limits have or will receive a copy of the brochure.
Distribution through your office allows us to reach those families that live beyond the City
limits, are new to the City, or may not have received a copy in the mail.

If additional brochures are needed, please contact the Neenah Water Utility at
920-886-6180.

Sincerely,
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Kent Taylor, Direétor
Neenah Water Utility



